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from the  

First Baptist Church staff 

Friday night is Trunk or Treat! This night is always one of my favorite nights of the year for 

many reasons: the fall air, the excitement, families spending time together, costumes, 

children laughing, and more. At the same time, I love this night for 2 big reasons: 

Our Church Serving Together. It is always such a blessing to see our church coming 

together behind one single purpose. It is a blessing to see young and old coming 

together as one body. I have found one of the best ways to get to know people in a 

church is to serve together. Also, when I see our church serving together it reminds 

me that if we applied the same type of unity and determination to other areas of our 

church, there is little we cannot accomplish. 
 

Sharing Christ with our community. Our aim Friday night is not just giving out candy and 

having a good time. There are many other opportunities in our community that 

someone can go and have a fun night. Our aim is to unapologetically share the 

gospel of Jesus Christ. Please be in prayer for those who will attend. Pray from the 

moment they pull up, as they go through the line, and as we follow up after that God 

will stir in their hearts. Pray that perhaps for the first time they will understand the 

love of Christ.  

Also, just as a reminder, Sunday night we will not have activities on our campus. Instead, we 

are encouraging you to share the love of Christ with the trick-or-treaters that will knock on 

your door that night. Remember, Halloween is the only night of the year the lost world will 

come to your door! We want to redeem that night and therefore will have church fliers and left

-over candy in the lobby on Sunday morning.  

Lastly, I want to let you know about a church wide survey that went live today and will be 

available the next 2 weeks. This is a survey for members and non-members of our church. It 

covers a wide range of topics related to our church. Please take the 10-15 minutes to fill out 

the survey thoughtfully and truthfully. The better we understand our church, the better we can 

move forward together! 

Click here to take the survey.  

Thankful to serve with you, 

Pastor Nathan Sweet  

Weekly Schedule 
Sundays 
 9:00 AM: Inside Service and Sunday School 

 10:30 AM: Inside Service and Sunday School 

Sunday Evenings  

    4:30 PM: Choir Practice  

 6:00 PM: Youth & Children’s Ministry  

Tuesdays 
 7:00 AM: Men’s Bible Study at Bob Evans 

 6:00 PM: Celebrate Recovery 

Wednesdays  
 10:00 AM: Prayer Meeting 

     11:00 AM: Women’s Bible Study  

Thursdays   
 10:00 AM: Faith Class 
 

 

Upcoming Schedule 
 

Friday, October 29 
  6:00 PM:  Trunk or Treat 
Sunday, October 31 
   NO SUNDAY NIGHT SERVICES 
Saturday, November 6 
  8:00 AM:  Men’s Breakfast 
  10:30 AM: WMU 
Friday, November 12 
6:00 PM: Family Fellowship– Ladies Night Out 

Sunday’s Worship Guide 
 

The Gospel Of Luke: Good News For All People 

The Authority Of God: Luke 20:1-26  
 

I. The Source Of Christ’s Authority (1-8) 
II. The Need To Submit To Christ’s Authority (9-18) 
III. The Scope Of Christ’s Authority (19-26) 
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Grief Care Class 

Starting November 8th, 11:00 AM 

Sign up in the lobby or by calling the church 

office. Class led by Lee & Shirley Ritchey 

Please make sure you click here 

or go to the church website for a 

very important survey. Our church 

is growing & we would love input 

on our future direction.  All church 

members and non-members are 

highly encouraged to fill it out. Hard copies are available 

in the church lobby for those who would like to hand 

write their responses. 

https://forms.gle/XUCc99cbePAEKdP29
https://forms.gle/XUCc99cbePAEKdP29


 

 

 

 
 

 


